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Hear Me Roar!! 
 
Month 4 – What a fun Halloween month 
this was.  I met Lions from across our 
great province.  Shared lots of laughs, 
good memories and even did some 
business all while having a great time!  
My wife and I traveled around Cape 
Breton and Area and the Northern 
Shore, visiting clubs from Glace Bay to 
Amherst.  What a beautiful province we 
live in and lots of winding roads.  At 
times I felt as though I was on a roller 
coaster.   I even participated in my 
community Halloween Trail Walk.  

 

 
 
 
Civility and Diversity Charter 

In the District Governor packages each 
Lions Club was provided a Civility and 
Diversity Charter.  This charter was 
created to help all clubs and their 
members to be mindful of their actions 
and to be proud of what they do and 
how they showcase it.   
Have patience, relax, learn, and have 
lots of fun doing so all while showing 
respect for your fellow members. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                            
 
 
 

                                                           "David" L. Hunter 
                                                              District Governor and Hearing and Speech Director, N2 

                                                            902-827-4645 
                                                              2021-2022 
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       Clubs Visited in October 
 

 Glace Bay 
 Whycocomagh 
 Baddeck 
 Pictou 
 River John 
 Amherst 
 St Peters 
 Sydney 
 New Waterford 

 

    Cabinet Meetings in October 
 

 Fall Cabinet Meeting – Zoom 
 MD Fall Cabinet Meeting – Zoom 

 
 
I would like to thank each and 
every club that I had visited.  The 
kindness and generosity from each 
and every member that I met while 
there was something to be proud 
of.  It has been a pleasure to talk to 
each and every one of them and I 
hope they feel the same as it made me 
feel welcomed and that I would love to 
come back and see them all again!


































